

Michigan Gaming Control Board 3062 W. Grand Blvd., Suite L-700, Detroit MI, 48202-6062 (Phone 313-456-4100) www.michigan.gov/mgcb

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

The Michigan Gaming Control Board will hold a its regularly scheduled meeting virtually at **9:30** a.m. on Tuesday, November 10, 2020, using Microsoft Teams. The meeting will be held virtually to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 as permitted in the Open Meetings Act, MCL 15.263 *et seq*, as recently amended by Public Act 228 of 2020.

Please use this link to join the November 10, 2020, regularly scheduled meeting: https://bit.ly/3kH41r8. You also may call +1 248-509-0316 Conference ID: 855 601 055#

The meeting's purpose is to conduct Board business regarding the implementation, administration and enforcement of the provisions of the *Michigan Gaming Control & Revenue Act*, as amended, Public Act 69 of 1997, MCL 432.201, et seq ("the Act"), related to the licensing, regulation and conduct of casino gaming in the City of Detroit. The meeting will begin with the staff briefing to update the Board members on matters to be taken up at the meeting, followed immediately by the regular agenda items.

The meeting is open to the public and questions, comments and suggestions from the public, regarding Board business and the licensing, regulation and conduct of casino gaming in Detroit under the Act, are welcomed and encouraged during the public comment portion of the meeting. If you wish to address the Board during the meeting's public comment period, the MGCB asks you to submit this form to MGCBweb@michigan.gov by 9:30 a.m. Tuesday, November 10.

Persons who may need additional assistance to address the Board at the meeting are asked to contact Karen Finch at MGCBweb@michigan.gov or at 313-456-4100 during normal business hours. We ask that you make this request at least 24 hours in advance, if possible. Members of the public who are speech or hearing impaired may attend and participate in this meeting by dialing 7-1-1 and using the Michigan Relay service. More information about this service may be found at https://www.michigan.gov/mpsc/0,9535,7-395-93308 93325 93425 94040 94041---,00.html.

October 30, 2020

/s/

Richard S. Kalm Executive Director